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MEMORANDUM 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

TO: Licensees, Stakeholders, and Members of the Public 

FROM: Jason S. Jones, Executive Director 

DATE: June 17, 2025 

SUBJECT: Transition to New Licensing Portal 

 

The Georgia Composite Medical Board (GCMB) is announcing the upcoming deactivation of its 

current online licensing portal, effective Monday, June 30, 2025, at 11:59 p.m. This decision is part 

of the Board’s ongoing commitment to improving services for licensees and the public by 

implementing a new and more advanced licensing database. 

 

The new system is designed to enhance performance, improve user experience, and streamline the 

application and renewal process. During this transition, the current licensing portal will be 

inaccessible, and online licensing services will be temporarily unavailable. 

 

We anticipate that the new licensing portal will go live on Monday, July 7, 2025. All users are 

strongly encouraged to complete any urgent or time-sensitive transactions prior to the June 30 

shutdown to avoid delays. 

 

The Board understands the inconvenience that a temporary outage may cause and appreciates your 

patience and cooperation as we complete this important system upgrade. We are confident that the 

improvements will result in a more efficient and reliable experience for all who interact with our 

licensing system. 

 

For updates throughout the transition period, please monitor the Board’s website at 

https://medicalboard.georgia.gov/. Should you have any questions or require assistance, please 

don’t hesitate to contact us at https://gcmb.nextrequest.com/.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jason S. Jones         

Executive Director                                                                          

Georgia Composite Medical Board      
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